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Driverless Vehicles inquiry in Canberra 
This morning in Canberra, the Parliamentary Industry, Innovation, Science and Resources Committee 
continues its driverless vehicles inquiry by hearing from the Australasian New Car Assessment 
Program (ANCAP), the Australasian College of Road Safety and the ARC Robotic Futures Research 
Team. 

Committee Chair Michelle Landry MP pointed out that safety issues are central to discussions of 
driverless vehicles. “The Committee is looking forward to hearing from two of Australia’s key safety 
organisations”, Ms Landry said. “Following that session, the Committee will be able to discuss some 
of the many interesting questions about driverless vehicles raised in the submission from the 
Robotic Futures Research Team”. 
 
The Committee has recently travelled to Perth, Melbourne and Brisbane for hearings and 
inspections, and will hold further hearings with key stakeholders in Canberra in May and June.  
 

Public hearing details: 10.45am – 12.15pm, Wednesday 24 May, Committee Room 1R3, Parliament 
House, Canberra 

 

10.45 – 11.30am: Australasian New Car Assessment Program & Australasian College of Road Safety 

11.30am – 12.15pm: ARC Robotic Futures Research Team 

12.15pm: Close  

 
The hearing will be broadcast live at aph.gov.au/live 

Media enquiries: 
Ms Michelle Landry MP (Capricornia, Qld), House of Representatives Standing Committee on 
Industry, Innovation Science and Resources, Chair. 
Contact: 0418 908 159 (Sarah Reeves) 
 

For background information:   
House of Representatives Standing Committee on Industry, Innovation, Science and Resources  
(02) 6277 4114  
iisr.reps@aph.gov.au  

http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Industry_Innovation_Science_and_Resources/Driverless_vehicles/Terms_of_Reference
http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Industry_Innovation_Science_and_Resources/Driverless_vehicles/Terms_of_Reference
http://www.aph.gov.au/Senators_and_Members/Parliamentarian?MPID=249764
mailto:iisr.reps@aph.gov.au


 
 

Interested members of the public may wish to track the committee via the website. Click on the blue 
‘Track Committee’ button in the bottom right hand corner and use the forms to login to My 
Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account. 
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